

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

28th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers



Year 3 Viking Day Wednesday 9th June

For the final half of this year in history, the Year 3 children will be learning about the Vikings!

In order to better illustrate this to the children, we have planned a Viking Day! This will take place on Wednesday 9th June. This day will involve lots of fun activities to learn about the ways of life of the Vikings, such as, looking at artefacts from the Viking times, playing Viking board games and finding out about Viking weapons.

To really get fully involved in this experience, we would encourage the children to dress up in Viking clothing. Below are some examples of Viking costumes:









We are sure that all of Year 3 will thoroughly enjoy this experience.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk